
GREENING HOLMBY WESTWOOD 
 

March 30, 2019 
 
Dear TreePeople, 
On behalf of the Holmby Westwood Property Owners 
Association and the Holmby Westwood Green Team, we 
express our appreciation for TreePeople and its Urban 
Forestry team.   
 
Our Holmby Westwood Green Team has been inspired and 
engaged by TreePeople’s support and collaboration. With 
TreePeople’s help we have planted 26 trees since January and 
will plant nearly 300 more in the coming years. We have 6 
trained Citizen Foresters and hope to double that number this 
year. TreePeople is helping us rebuild our tree canopy while 
we build friendships and neighborhood unity.   
 
Our neighborhood association makes this gift of $1500 to 
TreePeople in thanks for your mission, your expertise, your 
partnership and your people. We are enormously grateful and 
look forward to years of work together.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
Kathryn Welch Howe   Marnie Bodek   
Co-Coordinator     Co-Coordinator 

Holmby Westwood  Green Team 
 
 
Sandy Brown  
President 
Holmby Westwood Property Owners Association 


